
Raising funds to change women’s and children’s lives in Ethiopia.

You’re Invited
Please join me on my team to walk on:

Saturday, October 14th

2:00 – 4:00 p.m. (registration begins at 1:00 p.m.)  
in the South Gate Centre, Woodstock
A Walk in Their Shoes will take place in Southside Park in Woodstock  
and the distance you walk is up to you.

A Walk in Their Shoes features:

In the past 12 years, Mothers with a Heart for Ethiopia (a volunteer driven organization 
with very few costs) has sent over $1 million dollars to Ethiopia to help fund 7 projects!  
The impact of our funds in Ethiopia is unbelievable! Hundreds and hundreds of women’s 
and children’s lives have been improved dramatically and a strong message of love and 
compassion from Canada has been felt.

Mothers with a Heart for Ethiopia has made it super simple to participate. If you  
join my team, I will send you a link to their website which will provide you with all the 
information and tools you need to participate.

Join me and let’s make a difference for real women and children who need  
our care and compassion.

Proudly sponsored by

•	 Refreshments

•	 An Ethiopian Merkato (purchase items 
made in Ethiopia)

•	 An Ethiopian Coffee Ceremony

•	 The Walk will feature pictures and 
stories along the route of children and 
women in Ethiopia

•	 “Discover Ethiopia” a fun contest

•	 A moving closing ceremony will make 
this fundraiser an afternoon you will 
not forget. A Walk in Their Shoes will 
be educational, fun, motivating and will 
connect us deeply to the women and 
children in Ethiopia.


